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Dear Parents, 

Camp Discovery, an enrichment day camp for children who have completed a three- or four-year-old preschool 
program or kindergarten, has been a huge hit with students, parents and with camp leaders. The teachers and I are 
excited to offer our fifth summer of Camp Discovery! 

While Camp Discovery will be open to the community if space allows, first priority and a discounted price are offered 
to Discovery Day School students / graduates and to OUUMC member parents who register by Monday, May 2, 2016. 
Please note that in order to provide our day campers with the best possible camp experiences, enrollment must be 
limited. Based on the expressed interest of our former campers, I expect the slots to fill quickly. Camp Discovery may 
fill before all interested priority students apply so please enroll early. 

Please read the FAQs below. We’re going to have a blast!      

When is Camp Discovery offered? 
 One-week sessions will be held June 6 - 10 and June 13 - 17. Children arrive at 8:45 and must be picked up by 
12:15. Activities differ each week, so campers may enroll for one or both weeks. 

What will the day campers do? 
Camp Discovery 2016 will include hands-on, creative activities incorporating science experiments, nature, outdoor / 
environmental art, music, sports, field trips and much more. 

May I enroll my three-year-old child who has not completed preschool, but has been in Mother’s Morning 
Out? 
All campers must have been at least three years old prior to September 1, 2015, and have completed a full year of 
three-year-old preschool, not Mother’s Morning Out.  

Who will teach Camp Discovery? 
Our camp leaders are Discovery Day School faculty members.  Each camp leader will facilitate a camp activity, with 
the campers rotating daily through the activity centers.  

What is the cost of Camp Discovery? 
Our priority registrant fee is $135 per week or $260 for both weeks. Non-priority registrants will pay $160 per week 
or $300 for two weeks, provided space is available. This fee includes all snacks, field trip fees and supplies, as well as 
a Camp Discovery t-shirt. 

How do I register my child for Camp Discovery? 

1) Complete the Camp Discovery enrollment application available online at www.ouumc.org or in the 
preschool office. 

2) Attach an updated Immunization Form 121 unless your child is a current DDS student. 
3) Include the non-refundable Camp Discovery fee,  dated May 2, 2016 and payable to “OUUMC Preschool 

Programs”. Checks are deposited only if your child receives placement for Camp Discovery, not for 
students on the waiting list. Once your child has been accepted, camp fees are non-refundable. 

If you have questions, please call me at 662.234.3371 or email me at dds@ouumc.org. The camp leaders and I are 
excited about 2016 Camp Discovery and the opportunity to enrich our summer exploring and learning with your 
children! 
          Sincerely, 

    Susan S. Phillips 
    Director, OUUMC Preschool Programs


